Matthew Cuevas

Subject: FW: "Targeted Protest" Proposal

From: Wayne Powell <waynepowellmb @ yahoo.com>

Date: July 26, 2016 at 1:51:24 PM PDT

To: Mark Danaj <mdanaj@citymb.info>, Nadine Nader <nnader @citymb.info>, Liza Tamura
<|Tamura@citymb.info>

Subject: Fwd: '"Targeted Protest' Proposal

For the public record.

Wayne Powell

- Manhattan Beach City Councilmember

- Los Angeles County Beach Commissioner/Chair
Web: https://sites.google.com/site/WaynePowell4MB
Email: WaynePowellMB @ yahoo.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: Essmanjim@aol.com

Date: July 26, 2016 at 12:29:31 PM PDT
To: CityCouncil @citymb.info

Subject: ""Targeted Protest' Proposal

Dear Manhattan Beach Council Members:

The report of your consideration of a “targeted protest” ordinance had me
shaking my head in disbelief. This city is so densely populated, how are
protesters supposed to stay 150 feet away from a property line? That would put
them in a neighbor’s back yard or across the street in somebody else’s front
yard. The current “sidewalk rule” works well throughout the country. Leave it
alone.

The consideration of an ordinance such as this raises concern, not the least of
which is protecting the right to protest perceived injustice. Evidently the owner
of the MB home being picketed had recently evicted a family in another city. I'm
pretty sure the evicted family also felt “trapped and terrified.” Developers who
profit by throwing people into the street should feel some heat.

So, do we now get concierge ordinances from our Council? If so, | would like
Council to consider keeping noise from parties at least 150 feet away from all
property lines. | would also like an ordinance to keep pooping dogs at least 150
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feet from private property. And while you are at it, please keep noise and trucks
from McMansion construction 150 feet from property lines.

James Essman
1221 Second Street
Manhattan Beach
310-374-9713

Wayne Powell (External)

Councilmember
P: (310) 802-5053
E: waynepowellmb@yahoo.com
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Liza Tamura

City Clerk
P: (310) 802-5055
E: Itamura@citymb.info
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